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DELIVERED BY HAND
October 19, 2018
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
P.O. Box 21040
120 Torbay Road
St. John’s, NF A1A 5B2
Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon

Director of Corporate Services
and Board Secretary

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - 2018 Capital Budget Supplemental
Application - Approval to Re-Route Transmission Lines TL 226 and TL 239

This is to advise that Newfoundland Power has no comments in relation to the above-noted
application.

If there are any questions in relation to this matter, please contact the undersigned.
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Gerard M. Hayes

Senior Counsel

5 Geoff Young Dennis Browne, Q.C.
Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro Browne, Fitzgerald, Morgan & Avis
Paul Coxworthy Sheryl Nisenbaum
Stewart McKelvey Praxair Canada Inc.
Larry Bartlett

Teck Resources Limited

Newfoundland Power Inc.
55 Kenmount Road + P.0.Box 8910 - St. John's, NI, A1B 3P6
PHONE (709) 737-5609 - FAX (709) 737-2974 - ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com



